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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

20th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit to Cober Hill, Scarborough 

Tuesday 2nd July to Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Pre-Cober Hill Illness! 

 

Please may we politely remind parents not to send their children on our Cober Hill residential 

trip if there is any possibility that they might be suffering from anything infectious, such as a 

stomach bug. 

 

If you are in any doubt, please keep your child at home until you are sure they are fit to join 

us.  We would be happy to welcome your child to Cober Hill a day or two later if this is 

necessary. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 6 Team 


